

Ponto Cervo, 22 Giugno 2021

From: ThirtySix - CS36

Diogo Cayola

to: Race committee

### Request

WE KINDLY REQUEST TO ALLOW US TO BE TOWED,  
IF NEEDED, BECAUSE OUR ENGINE BROKE.

WE ARE TRYING TO SOLVE IT, BUT UNFORTUNATELY  
BEING ELECTRIC, DOESN'T HELP.

MY BEST REGARDS,



TECHNICAL AND RACE COMMITTEE AUTHORIZES THIRTY SIX  
TO PARTICIPATE ON DAY 22 PRACTICE RACE AND OFFICIAL RACE DAY  
23/6/21 AS LONG AS THE BOAT IS TOWED FROM/TU HER MOORING  
TO THE HARBOR ENTRANCE (FORBIDDEN SAILING INSIDE THE HARBOR)  
AND FOR SAFETY REASONS HAS TO HAVE A RIB ASSISTING THE BOAT  
AT SEA AT ALL TIME, COMMUNICATING TO THE IRC WITH  
RIB WILL BE AND USING ONLY THE OFFICIAL  
VHF CHANNEL RADIO.

Received 22/06/21

10.23 hrs

TECH.COM CHAIR

